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------------------------------------- 
 

CONFERENCE DIARY 
 

CPG annual meeting 
19th February 2009 
Venue: Institute of Archaeology, University College 
London 
A report on this meeting will appear in the new OPA 
 
14th International Clay Conference 
14th-20th June 2009 
Castellaneta Marina (TA), Italy 
For further information: 
http://www.14icc.org/unesco.html 
 
EMAC09 European Meeting on Ancient 
Ceramics 
From Craft to Science 
10th-13th September 2009 co-organised by the 
British Museum and UCL Institute of Archaeology. 
Venue: British Museum 
For further information: 
http://www.ucl.ac.uk/EMAC09/ 
or 
http://www.britishmuseumshoponline.org/invt/mev
c1ceramic 
Keynote speakers: Ian Freestone, Hector Neff, Clive 
Orton, Venetia Porter, Prudence Rice  
 

As we went to press, we heard the very sad 
news of the death of the President of the 
Ceramic Petrology Group, Alan Vince. We 
send our most sincere condolences to his 
family and friends. A full appreciation of 
Alan Vince will appear in the next edition of 
the OPA. 
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OLD POTTER’S ALMANACK 
 
The deadline for copy for the next issue of the OPA is 28th August 2009. Copy should be sent to the Hon. Editor: 
Michela Spataro 
Hon. Editor of OPA 
Science Group 
Dept. of Conservation & Scientific Research 
British Museum 
London WC1B 3DG 
Email: mspataro@thebritishmuseum.ac.uk 
 

Production Editor: 
Susan Pringle 
195 Ruskin Park House 
Champion Hill 
London SE5 8TN 
Email: susan.pringle@lineone.net 
 

Ceramic Petrology Group (CPG) Membership Officer and Hon. Treasurer: 
Caroline Cartwright  
CPG Treasurer and Membership Officer 
Science Group 
Dept. of Conservation & Scientific Research 
British Museum 
London WC1B 3DG 
ccartwright@thebritishmuseum.ac.uk 
 

CPG Hon. Secretary: 
Alice Hunt 
Institute of Archaeology 
University College London 
31-34 Gordon Square 
London WC1H 0PY 
Email: alice.hunt@ucl.ac.uk 
 

PREHISTORIC CERAMICS RESEARCH GROUP (PCRG)  
 

Secretary: 
Grace Jones 
Wessex Archaeology 
Portway House 
Old Sarum Park 
Salisbury SP4 6EB 
Email: g.jones@wessexarch.co.uk  
 

PCRG Treasurer: 
Ina Berg 
Archaeology 
Mansfield Cooper Building 
School of Arts, Histories and Cultures 
University of Manchester 
Oxford Road 
Manchester M13 9PL 
Email: ina.berg@manchester.ac.uk  
 
 
 
THE OLD POTTER’S ALMANACK is the joint letter of the Ceramic Petrology Group and the Prehistoric Ceramics Research 
Group. Please address any enquiries regarding OPA circulation to: Michela Spataro, Dept. of Conservation & Scientific Research, 
British Museum, London WC1B 3DG,  email:mspataro@thebritishmuseum.ac.uk. Copy for future issues should be sent to her as 
Hon. Editor of the OPA. All other enquiries should be sent to the relevant contact person in either the CPG or the PCRG as listed 
above. 
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